
December 2,1994 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
15 10 Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-2699 

Attn: Ms. Linda Saksvig, P.E. 
Navy Technical Representative 
Code 1823 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-48 14 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0246 
Final RIIFS Project Plans 
Operable Unit No. 6 (Sites 36,43,44,54, and 86) 
MCB, Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Saksvig: 

Baker Environmental, Inc. (Baker) is pleased to submit for your review three copies of the Final Remedial 
Investigation/Feasibility Study (RI/l%) Project Plans for Operable Unit No. 6 - Sites 36,43,44,54, and 86. The 
plans are being submitted on schedule, in accordance with the project schedule identified in Appendix A of Form 
1155 (dated February 24,1994). The final project plans incorporate the comments received fi-om MCB, Camp 
Lejeune Environmental Management Division (EMD) and the Naval Environmental Health Center (NEHC) on 
the draft final project plans (submitted on September 23,1994). Due to limited number of comments received 
on the dr& final, insert pages and sections have been provided for the final to reduce reproduction costs. These 
insert pages and sections include the following: 

Work Plan: 

0 Pages iii - ix, Table of Contents 
l Page 2-l 1, Section 2.0 
0 Sections 4.0 and 6.0 
0 Figure 5-l 
0 Table 4- 1 
0 Cover Page 

FSAP: 

0 Sections 3.0 and 5.0 
0 Table 6- 1 
0 Cover Page 
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QAPP: 

0 Cover Page 

HASP: 

0 Sections 2.0 and 10.0 
0 Page 4-1, Section 4.0 
0 Page 5-3, Section 5.0 
0 Page 6-1, Section 6.0 
l Page 8-3, Section 8.0 
l Table 9-1, Section 9.0 
l Attachment A, Section 2.0 

Additionally, please insert the new covers and spines which have also been provided. 

Insert pages and sections for the final plans have also been forwarded to: 

l Three copies to Mr. Neal Paul (MCB, Camp Lejeune) 
l Four copies to Ms. Gena Townsend (USEPA, Region IV) 
l Four copies to representatives of the NC DEHNR 
l Seven copies to members of the TRC 
l Two copies to NEHC 

Baker appreciates the opportunity to serve LANTDIV on this important project. If you have any comments or 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 269-2033 or Mr. Raymond Wattras (Activity 
Coordinator) at (4 12) 269-29 16. 

Sincerely, 

BARER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

- Richard E. Bonelli 
Project Manager 

REB/lq 

cc: Ms. Beth Collier, Code 02 115 (letter only) 
Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, Code 183 (letter only) 
Mr. Neal Paul, IRP Director, MCB, Camp Lejeune (3 copies) 


